
 

 

Teamworkers  |  Resilient |  Ambitious  |  Inquisitive  |  Together  |  

Successful 

PARENT/CARER NOTICES 
 

Summer 2 Monday 21st July 2025 
 

Upcoming Events and Deadlines 
 

Tuesday 22nd July – Last Day of Term: Half Day! 
Thursday 14th August – A Level Results Day 
Thursday 14th August - 11am to 2pm – Unform Shop 

Thursday 21st August – GCSE Results Day and enrolment at MCA6 
Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September – PD Days 
Wednesday 3rd September – Students Return 
 
 

General Notices 

 

 Thankyou 

 

I wanted to say a brief thankyou to all parents and carers for their continued support this 

year. Please can I direct you all to our end of term newsletter which includes a wonderful 

summary of events that have taken place during another rich term of opportunities at MCA. 

My reflections of the year are shared as we also say goodbye to a number of cherished 

colleagues who will be missed. The newsletter will be emailed to all community members 

and shared on our website on Tuesday 22nd July. I hope that all community members have a 

restful and safe Summer break.  

Best wishes, Mr Oxley 

 

Last Day of Term: Half Day with Non-Uniform 

 

Please be aware that the last day of term will be a half day ending at 1315. It will also be a 

non-uniform day with a charitable donation expected please for our World Challenge 

Expedition. Donations of £1 or £2 can be made on Scopay. 

 

Students will register after the first lunch with their Period 3 teachers at 1300 before 

departing. Our buses will be running an earlier service departing around 1315. Students 

using a public bus service may wish to make alternative arrangements. Here are the 

alternative timings for the public services- 
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• Students who board the 16a will need to walk to the Mildenhall Bus Station. The bus 

will come at 1:30pm and again at 2:30pm. 

• Unfortunately, the ML357, does not have an earlier time than 1557. Please contact 

Reception is this causes an issue. 

• Students who Board the 80/80A will need to walk to Mildenhall Bus Station and the 

bus will come at 1:50pm – the next one is at 3:35pm. 

 

Please contact Chris Leach if you have any questions about these arrangements. 

 

 

 


